
Date: October 12, 2014 at 8:29:41 AM PDT 

Subject: ACWA Conference 

From: Peter <peter381@sbcglobal.net> 

To: Brian Lee <BLee@mcwd.org>, Tom Moore <tpmoore@redshift.com>, Tom Moore 
<Moore4MCWD@redshift.com> 
 

Tom and Brian,  

 

Please place on the Board Agenda my request for attending the ACWA Conference in San Diego 

in early December this year. 

 

I think there's a deadline for early registration for reduced registration fees in early November. 

So it may be a good idea to have this item on the October 20 Board agenda. 

 

I will pay for all the transportation costs. Therefore, I only ask the District to pay for full 

registration fees, all meals and hotel accommodation.  

 

The conference has presentations on new groundwater regulations and drought that will be useful 

for the District.  

 

Let me know if you have any questions.  

 

Peter 
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